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A MESSAGE FROM THE HEALTH COMMISSIONER  
 
Dear Community Members:  
 
The following map displays confirmed and probable cases of COVID-19 by zip code in Medina County 
as of May 22, 2020. This map and more information regarding COVID-19 can be found at 
www.MedinaHealth.org.  
 
We have a couple big weeks ahead of us as May comes to a close. Because many of our activities and 
businesses will be open soon, the state has issued a new health advisory called Ohioans Protecting Ohioans to replace some of 
the actions lifted in the current Stay Safe Ohio orders. The purpose of the advisory is spelled out in its name. It’s about people 
protecting people. With the lift on restrictions, it will be up to our individual decisions to make choices that will be in the best 
interest of our family, friends, and fellow community members.   

 
You can find the new orders as well as resources, guidelines, and other information all about re-opening businesses and 
returning to activities safely at MedinaHealth.org. I encourage you and your family to read through this information to 
understand what is being asked of you under the new guidance.  
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